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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Submission of the Long Island Lighting Company's
Revised Prompt Notification System Design Report

Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-322

Gentlemen:

By this letter, LILCO submits the Shoreham Nuclear Power

Q Station's Prompt Notification Design Report revised to conform to
FEMA-REP-10 guidance.

LILCO asks that the NRC request FEMA to review the material in an
expeditious manner pursuant to the NRC/ FEMA Memorandum of
Understanding, and to schedule a test of the prompt notification
system as soon as possible.

Should you have any technical questions about this design report,
please contact our Manager, Nuclear Emergency Preparedness,
D. M. Crocker on (516) 436-4238.

Very truly yo s,

p k'b'b1f
hhD. Leonard, Jr. f s-/ Vice President - Nuclear Operations
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Enclosure

cc: R. Lo/S. Brown
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